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Alex DuFour addresses the changes being made by the Biden administration regarding the Section

1031 exchange program in Law360. The proposal would cap the amount of capital gains tax that can

be deferred under the 1031 like-kind exchange program at $500,000 for individuals and $1 million for

married couples and would also raise the rate on capital gains above that mark from 23.8% to 43.4%.

This change could result in a steep decline in deal flow as real estate investors have relied on the

ability to defer payment of capital gains by rolling profits into new purchases under the 1031 program

for years.

According to Alex, the typical 1031 deal is in the $3 million to $5 million range, meaning the $500,000

and $1 million limits eliminate most of the benefits of the program for most investors.

“My sense is, if that goes away, that the volume will be reduced significantly,” said Alex.

While many professionals would be able to pivot and find non-1031 work, companies that operate as

1031 exchange intermediaries would be particularly hard hit. Such intermediaries hold sale proceeds

before the proceeds are reinvested, a procedure that is required under Section 1031.

“There's a lot of cottage industries that [1031] supports,” Alex stated.

To read the full article, click here.

Related Practice Areas
• Real Estate
• Real Estate Finance

©2024 Cozen O'Connor. All rights reserved.

https://www.cozen.com/people/bios/dufour-r-alex
https://www.law360.com/articles/1399793/what-attys-must-know-as-congress-debates-1031-program
https://www.cozen.com/practices/real-estate
https://www.cozen.com/practices/real-estate/real-estate-finance

